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20th December 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Here is your termly key dates letter which provided you with advanced notice of some of the upcoming events next 

term. Please note, further correspondence will come out about many of these events and this is not an exhaustive list 

of all things happening next term. 

Date: Time: Event: Location: Extra Information: 

8/1/2025 3.15 PTA Uniform Sale PTA Room This is an opportunity to buy second hand, 

good quality uniform. There are a range of 

items such as PE tops, jumpers, shirts, ties 

and more. Prices start from 20p 

9/1/2025 
 

Bullseye Library Visit Strood Library Children will have the opportunity to browse 

the books and borrow books using their 

library card. 

10/1/2025 9.30 Year 5 Showcase 

Assembly 

Main Hall (entry 

through Junior 

gate) 

This is an opportunity for year 5 to show 

parents and carers what they have learnt 

about so far this year. 

10/1/2025 3.30 Year 4 Kingswood 

Meeting 

Infant Hall In this meeting, we will be sharing key 

information before the trip. 

17/1/2025 All Day Mini Youth Games 

(Swimming) 

 
Children will have been informed if they 

have been selected to represent the school 

in this Mini Youth Games. Parents are 

welcome to attend. 

23/1/2025 All Day Year 1 Guildhall Trip Guildhall Museum 

in Rochester 

Year 1 will be going to the Guildhall to 

further their history learning and have a 

workshop about the history of toys! If you 

are interested in being a parent volunteer 

on this trip, please speak to your child's class 

teacher. 

23/1/2025 4.00-5.00 Year 2 Disco (run by 

the PTA) 

Junior Hall (entry 

through main gate) 

Entry is free but children can bring money to 

buy snacks, drinks and small toys. 

30/1/2025 
 

Bumble Library Visit Strood Library Children will have the opportunity to browse 

the books and borrow books using their 

library card. 

3/2/2025 All Day Year 6 WW2 

Experience 

Rochester 

Cathedral 

Year 6 will be taking part in a workshop at 

Rochester Cathedral. If you are interested in 

being a parent volunteer on this trip, please 

speak to your child's class teacher. 
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5/2/2025 
 

Young Voices O2 in London Members of the choir have been invited to 

Young Voices. 

5/2/2025 3.15 PTA Uniform Sale PTA Room This is an opportunity to buy second hand, 

good quality uniform. There are a range of 

items such as PE tops, jumpers, shirts, ties 

and more. Prices start from 20p! 

6/2/2025 All Day Mini Youth Games 

(Table Tennis) 

 
Children will be informed if they have been 

selected to represent the school in this Mini 

Youth Games. Parents are welcome to 

attend. 

6/2/2025 
 

Cratchit Library Visit Strood Library Children will have the opportunity to browse 

the books and borrow books using their 

library card. 

10/2/2025 9.30 Year 1 Showcase 

Assembly 

Main Hall This is an opportunity for year 1 to show 

parents and carers what they have learnt 

about so far this year. 

14/2/2025 2.30 Book Look Classrooms You are invited in to look at your children's 

books within their classroom! 

 

Thanks for your continued support, 

 

 

From SLT 

 


